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The 3rhiladelphia Anguirer

400 N Broad Stree: 8oy E267 Philageiphe Pa 18101

*s coMe Felton, Directoer
Division of RBules end Records
0rfice of Adrinistration

U.S. Nucleer Regulstory Commisslion
Weshingten, DeC. 20555

Avgust 10, 1962
Degar Mr, Felton: . Re: FPOIA-E3-320

This is irn response to your letter of June 24, 1953 ané Susan
Fitzperelé's conversetion with you in July. Plegse clerify your
response to my FOIA reduest, I reguested.trenscripts of all NRC
meetings held between Aug., 27, 1981 enc Mey 10, 1003 thet were closed
tec the medie and the public et which'commissior members discussec
the restart of Unit 1 of the Three Mile Jslané nucleer power plsnt. 1,
dié not only request treanscripts of closed commiselion meetings desling ¢
witr +nif topic for the period from April 27,1063 enc Mey 10, 1953 as
you incicetecd in your letter.

in

yours ttor of Jupme 2u yvou extended WRC's respense to my FOIA
reguest vrtil July 12, 1983, More ther four weeks have pecsed since
then ond I have 8till not received g rerly to my request. Flegse ir-
ferr me of vour responmse within the next five werking deyse.

T look forweré tc heering from you.

Jim Letlen
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